
From: Lezlie Wagman <  
Sent: September 22, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Tahirih Rockafella; Jane Wolverton; Dan Rogers 
Subject: Crystal Mountain Rezoning Proposal 
 
Dear Trustees, 
As a resident of Galiano Island I am writing in support of GL-RZ-2014.1 (Crystal Mountain).  I have read 
the public ‘Rezoning Information Update’ that was circulated by the Crystal Mountain Society (CMS). I 
believe that CMS has done its due diligence in meeting the Trust’s requirements for rezoning including 
water and land protection and preservation outlined in Islands Trust Policy Statement Directives. I do 
hope this proposal will be approved. 
Sincerely, 
Lezlie Wagman 
 


